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Hayley Guest 

Hayley Guest is a proud     

graduate of Marcus HS Class of 

2022.  She is a Service Officer in 

the Marquettes and an active 

member of RockPointe 

Church. She will be enrolling at 

the  University of Arkansas in 

the fall.  We’ve watched in 

amazement at the inspiring,      

compassionate, resilient young    

woman you have become. 

Keep your passion and igniting 

your dreams. We love you   

always and are so very proud 

of you.  Set the world on fire! 

With all our hearts, 

Mom, Dad and Zachary 

Zachary Xenios  

Zachary Xenios will be        

graduating from Marcus High 

School in May. He is a member 

of Boy Scout Troop 265 and is 

an Eagle Scout. Zach is         

currently an intern at Corgan 

architecture firm in Dallas     

during senior out and will start 

an architecture degree      

program in the Fall.   

Katie Lovejoy, a senior at    

Marcus High School, will be 

graduating this May.  She has 

been a member of the Marcus 

Color Guard, performing at the 

State Marching Band         

Competition for 4 years and at 

Nationals in 2021.  She is also 

involved with Transform,       

National Honor Society,        

Student Council and various 

other honor societies. After 

graduation, Katie is excited to 

be attending Texas A&M      

University in the School of    

Public Health.  We are so 

proud of Katie and can't wait 

to see what God has planned 

for her future!  

Katie Lovejoy 

Abbi Cox is graduating from Marcus High School and plans on attending 

Abilene Christian University in the fall.  She has been accepted into the 

College of Business and intends to minor in Interior Design. She is a 4 year 

member and current co-leader of Young and Purposed (Christian girls  

fellowship at Marcus), a 4 year member of Student Council, a member of 

National Honor Society and Spanish Honor Society.  Abbi also serves in 

worship ministry at Bridgeway Church.   

Abbi, you have worked so hard to get to where you are.  You are          

authentic, kind, thoughtful and funny. Continue to learn, take risks, try new 

things and rest once in a while. We will be your landing place whenever 

you need.  There is no telling the amazing adventure God has in store for 

you.  Savor every minute.   

We love you angel girl! - Mom, Dad, Sam and Luke  

Abbi Cox  



  

 

Luke will be graduating 

from Marcus High School. 

He was active on the 

tennis team, NHS, Student 

Council, and Math Honor 

Society. In the fall Luke 

will be attending Texas 

A&M as an engineering 

major.  

Luke Andrews 

 

 

Landyn plans to study       

neuroscience/ psychology at 

The University of  Alabama…

Roll tide. 

Spread your wings and 

fly….we will miss you so 

much. Can’t wait to see 

what lies ahead for you. We 

love you so much! 

Love, 

Mom, Rae Rae and Liam  

After graduation Ryan plans to attend 

Oklahoma State University in the fall 

and will study either Finance                 

or Kinesiology.  

Ryan Murphy  

Zoe Thompson 

We are proud to announce the graduation of Zoe E. Thompson from Marcus High School 

on May 30, 2022.  She is graduating 10th in her class, and will be attending Vassar College 

in Poughkeepsie, New York in the fall.  She will be double majoring in studio art and       

environmental science, with a minor in education.  Throughout her career at Marcus, she 

has earned a reputation for being a gifted artist as the winner of various art shows,        

Including Best in Show at Marcus, 1st place in art with embellishments at the State Fair of 

Texas, and 1st place in the MLK art competition.  She is an active member of the          

Episcopal Church of  Annunciation in Lewisville, and currently teaches art classes at      

Studio Arts in Dallas. We look forward to seeing the ways in which God will continue to 

bless her on her journey into adulthood.  

Landyn Carney 
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Zachary Morris  

Zachary will be graduating 

from Marcus HS. He was on 

the Academic Honor Roll,  

participated in Young Life, 

and was on the 1st Team All 

District Marcus High School, 

Academic All-State. He will be 

attending the University of 

New Mexico in the fall on a full 

Football Scholarship where he 

plans to major in Business/ 

Economics. Zachary has lived 

in Castlewood all of his life.  

Opportunity awaits. Make the 

most of every moment!  

Love Always,  

Mom 

Brooke Mickelson will be graduating 

from Marcus High School in 

May.  She was a   member of the 

Marcus Track team and Marcus 

Cheerleading Squad, where she was 

awarded UCA All American     

Cheerleader and Best Attitude 

Award. Brooke was honored to     

receive one of the Briarhill Middle 

School scholarships. Outside of 

school, Brooke enjoys playing  tennis 

and volleyball, hanging out with 

friends, and wakeboarding.  Brooke 

will be attending the University of     

Arkansas in the fall where she will 

pursue a degree in  Accounting.  We 

are extremely proud of the young 

lady she has become. Her smile    

always lights up the room and her 

zest for life is contagious!  

We love you!  

Brooke Mickelson  

Bryce Mickelson will be graduating from 

Marcus High School in May.  Bryce played 

football all 4 years while at Marcus and was 

also a LISD Kindness Ambassador.  Outside 

of school, he enjoys working out, hanging 

out with friends, and attending Young Life, 

where he is one of the committee lead-

ers.   Bryce was honored to receive one of 

the  Marcus Football Booster Club           

scholarships as well as the Marcus PTSA 

scholarship.  He will be attending the         

University of Oklahoma in the fall and      

studying Management Information            

Systems.  We are extremely proud of the 

young man he has become.   

Go chase your dreams!       

We love you!  

Bryce Mickelson 

After graduating Kyle plans to attend The  

University of Oklahoma in the fall and study  

Business.  

Kyle Murphy 
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Caroline Kingsley O’Connell 

Completed a Masters of Science in  

Mechanical Engineering from The     

University of Texas, Cockrell School of 

Engineering 

& a Minor in Business from The UT 

McCombs School of Business. 

Caroline will be working as a Systems 

Engineer for the Boeing Company in 

Mesa, Arizona. 

Caroline Kingsley O’Connell 

McKenna Jo Malone, Flower Mound High School - Class of 2022 

McKenna has been an avid swimmer since the age of three and 

competed since age six. Swimming in both summer league and 

club until her sophomore year which was when she then fell in 

love with water polo. Having played for the last four years on 

both the FMHS Lady Jags and Thunder (USA Club), she is          

continuing her passion and committed to Austin College in    

Sherman, TX this fall where she will study in the medical field and 

Play for the women’s water polo team. 

Congratulations to McKenna Jo Malone for all of her                 

accomplishments. 

Achievements: 
• She first attended TAGS in the 

summer of 2013 on the relay 

team. 

• Spring of 2014 qualified in her 

own individual events for TAGS. 

• Summer 2014 qualified in her own 

individual events for TAGS. 

• Spring 2015 qualified on the relay 

team for TAGS. 

• Leadership Cap voted on by her 

peers in both Level 1 and Level 2 

• High point swimmer on SSS in 

2011-2012 SCY 

• High point swimmer on            

Barracuda’s for the last four years 

• High point swimmer at TWST 10&U 

Halloween Meet 2013 

• High point swimmer at PEAK Long 

course Champs 2014 

• 6A State Champs in Women   

Water Polo for FMHS, Undefeated 

22-0 

• Qualified for USA Water Polo   

National Team in her age group  

McKenna Jo Malone  

Dylan Stiggers 

Thank you to Melody         

Orrantia for sponsoring this 

special color edition of the              

Castlewood Connection.  

 

From the BOD & the               

Community Manager  

 

Congratulations Class of 

2022!   

Dylan Stiggers was born in Washington, DC 

on 2/17/2004. He has lived in Castlewood 

since 2006. He loves video games & sports. 

Dylan played soccer, basketball and      

swimming!  He will be attending the          

University of North Texas in the Fall of 2022 

and majoring in Kinesiology & Business   

Management! He will still work Part Time with 

Dylan Logistics LLC along with his Dad & 

Mom!     

Kudos !!  



 



Paul is a Senior at Marcus High School (MHS) and a four year member of 

MHS’s Choir and a cappella group Dually Noted, where he was a lead        

baritone and a four year superior soloist award winner.   

Paul recently starred as Mr. Mushnik, one of the lead roles in MHS’s 2022      

production run of the acclaimed Musical -  Little Shop of Horrors. 

Paul has been active in Boy Scouts since first grade and was an Arrow of Light 

recipient as a Webelos Scout with Cub Scout Pack 1163. Paul, also a member 

of the honor society Order of the Arrow, further demonstrated leadership by 

achieving the top rank of Eagle Scout in November of 2021 as part of Boy 

Scout Troop 265. For his Eagle Scout project, he led the construction of  

benches and table benches for LISD’s Outdoor Learning Area (LISDOLA).  

 

Paul will be studying business administration with a focus on the music industry 

in the fall of 2022. He is currently reviewing his college acceptances and will 

decide soon. 

Paul Anthony Rochelle 

Jaci Diviney is the granddaughter of Larry and 

Caryn Patterson and daughter of Justin and 

Becky Diviney. She is a senior at Krum High School 

and will be graduating as the Salutatorian and 

will be attending Texas A&M in the fall majoring in 

Business. After completing her degree she will be 

attending medical school focusing on her        

ultimate career goal of becoming an Emergency 

Medicine Physician. Jaci has been very involved 

with high school sports including volleyball, cross 

country and track along with National Honor    

Society, Choir, and several special clubs and  

programs.  

Jaci Diviney 




